nathaniel.young@camden.gov.uk elizabeth.beaumont@camden.gov.uk richard.limbrick@camden.gov.uk planning@camden.gov.uk planningcommittee@camden.gov.uk

cc. our Councillors: patricia.callaghan@camden.gov.uk richard.cotton@camden.gov.uk lazzaro.pietragnoli@camden.gov.uk

richardsimpsonnw1@gmail.com (Chair, PH CAAC)

6th June 2021

Dear Councillors and Planners,

Application 2021/1813/P: Erection of 18 metre 5G mast opposite 68 Regent's Park Road, NW1

My family has been lucky to live here at 68 Regent's Park Road since

I am here again now, with a large mixed household. The mast and its associated bulky cabinets would be right opposite.

As, probably, the most concerned resident, I have read all the (so-far) 77 objections posted on your website; I understand that more residents have emailed you direct.

I need not repeat the excellent arguments made by my neighbours. They make clear that the proposed siting of the mast contravenes many policies designed to protect the qualities of this neighbourhood: policies of the Royal Parks – and policies of Camden's own Primrose Hill Conservation Area.

For these reasons I am confident that the Council will not hesitate to reject this application and will continue to protect, as it has done for many decades, this handsome part of Camden.

Thank you,

Dr Caroline M. Cooper